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A recent decision by the Appellate Court, 2nd District found that recapture rights
are not a part of real estate and cannot be terminated by foreclosure.

Michael Cortina discusses this recent decision, which was published in Vol. 61,
No. 10, April 2016 edition of the Illinois State Bar Association’s Real Estate
Newsletter.
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